BT PADDLE POLICIES

Members are kindly requested to diligently follow all Vermont Department of Health Guidelines.
It is important to the BTC community that all Members know and follow Vermont Department of
Health PREVENTION, TRAVEL AND SAFETY GUIDELINES. Specifically including:

® No guests are allowed this season without prior authorization from the club manager.

® Keep a 6-foot distance off the court. No congregating!

® Update 12/22/2020: Facial Coverings are required at all times

® \Wash your hands and/or sanitize frequently.

® \Wear a face mask prior to entry inside the paddle hut.

® Update 11/14/2020: Use of the Paddle hut is currently limited to essential use for control of
lights and court heaters only.

® Stay home when you're sick. If you have cold symptoms...just stay home.

Simple actions make a big difference!

Thank you for following these policies and
respecting your fellow members!
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